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To: Joanna Vincent
Subject: Twickenham riverside redevelopment
Date: 04 May 2023 06:34:12

Dear Joanna

I just wanted to drop you a quick email in support of the twickenham riverside redevelopment. I think the
development would improve the area no end. The bigger children’s play ground and extra green space would be
great. It would stop the use of it as a car park and bring more opportunities to have events in the space. Thank

you

Alison
Twickenham resident

Sent from my iPhone





